
CALLING ALL
RIVERSIDE
FAMILIES! 

REHEARSALS:
RIVERSIDE ST PAUL’S CRAY
WEDNESDAYS 10AM – 12PM 
MAY 8TH, 15TH, 22ND 
JUNE 5TH, 12TH, 19ND, 26TH 
JULY 3RD

PERFORMANCE:
RIVERSIDE ST PAUL’S CRAY

WEDNESDAY 10TH JULY 

The rehearsals will provide an
opportunity for you to meet 
other Riverside families,
socialise and have fun, 
all through creative activities and
song, resulting in a performance.

We would LOVE to welcome
as many Riverside families 
as possible including
grandparents, aunts and uncles.
Please remember that no prior
experience is needed and 
our main aim is to have fun
in a relaxed atmosphere.

Please complete the expression of interest form below, by Friday 3rd May and return to 
Chantal Cook, Head of Expressive Arts, via contact books. Thank you. 

I/we (name/s) _____________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________

would like to take part in Family Project 2024. 

My child______________________ is in ______________________ class. 

My contact number is__________________________________________

My email address is ___________________________________________

(Please Print)

(Please Print)

We are delighted to be running a Family Project 2024:

If you would like to find out more information,  please email chantal.cook@riverside.bromley.sch.uk
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